
The Rochester Quilters Sew-Ciety December  
6th gathering will be an opportunity to donate 

mittens, hats & scarves (purchased or made) for 
kids and teens in our community who will need 

warmth in the coming cold months.  These items 
will be shared with Christmas Anonymous and/or 

the Salvation Army. 


